
Friday 12 November  2021 

Ethos Statement “How can you take responsibility for your learning? ” 

Autumn 1 & 2 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 

during this term; 
15.11.2021 Odd Sock Day—Anti-Bullying Week 
19.11.2021 Children in Need 
24.11.2021 Individual School Photo’s 
26.11.2021 Wacky Hair Day—Love the One 
07.12.2021 School Christmas Dinner Day—Mon to 
Wed Nursery Children 
09.12.2021 School Christmas Dinner Day—Rest of 
the School 
10.12.2021 Christmas Jumper Day 
13.12.2021 Year 6 Dobroyd Trip (2 days) 
17.12.2021 Break Up for Christmas 
04.01.2021 School Re-open 
05.01.2021 Year 5 Jorvik Trip 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this 

number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be 

answered for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report for 

the week ending  5 November 2021: 

Rec A 98%  Rec B 94.4% 
1a     92.7%      1b 96%  
2a   94.5%  2b 97.9% 
3a 91.9%  3b 99.7%  
4a 99.7%  4b 98.7%  Total School: 96.1% 
5a 97.5%  5b 93.2% 
6a 95.3%    6b    95%  6c  97.4%  

BBC Children In Need—19 November 2021 
On Friday 19 November we will be raising money for 
Children in Need. 
 
On the day children can come into school in something 
yellow for a £1 donation. All Pudsey Bear related 
accessories are welcomed too. 
 
In each class there will be a Knitted Pudsey Bear teddy 
which will be raffled off. Tickets for this will be £1 each. 
 
Your child will be coming home with a Children in Need 
poster which can be coloured in and entered into a 

competition for a 50p entry 
donation. All entries must be 
in school by Monday 15 
November and will be 
displayed around school. 

Anti-bullying Week 
Anti-bullying week is next week 
15th-19th November. The theme 
for this year is One Kind World.  

 
To raise awareness for anti-bullying week and to 
show how we are kind and to show our school value 
of caring at Park Spring, we will be taking part in 'Odd 
Socks Day' on Monday 15th November.  
 
This is an awareness day and not a fundraiser so no 
need to bring in a donation. Please wear your 
favourite pair of odd socks on this day! Children will 
be given the opportunity to think about and reflect 
on how we can fuel kindness this Anti-Bullying Week. 

Pantomimes and Theatre Trips 
It is wonderful to be able to book Pantomimes and 
Theatre trips in this year. We are very excited and so are 
the children. Please make sure you regularly check your 
emails and ParentPay account to sign your child(ren) up. 
 
The dates so far are: 
06.12.2021—Reception—Dear Santa—Kings Hall, Ilkley 
16.12.2021—KS2—Sleeping Beauty—Alhambra, Bradford 
Date TBC—Foundation and KS1—Aladdin—In school  

 
We understand that there is lots going 
on this time so if you have any 
questions just let us know.  

Great things don’t just happen in school….. 

Aisla in Year 4 has had a wonderful achievement and we 
are so pleased she chose to share this with us. Aisla 
submitted a piece of artwork to Cute Magazine and it 
was published.  She drew a picture from the film Spirit 
Untamed, which she submitted in 
July.   
 
Out of all of the entries Aisla WON 
1st place!!!! We are so proud and 
pleased to see that Aisla is happy to 
continue her successes out of school. 



Park Spring Primary School Council 
Following last weeks voting at our in house polling stations, our new school councillors 
have been elected by their peers. Our councillors are all raring to go with ideas a plenty 
and their first official meeting in on Monday! 
 
Our Councillors are: 
2a —Emily W  4b—Emily D  6c—Oscar H 
2b—Peyton L  5a—Niamh C  Miss Winstanley 
3a—James L  5b—Poppy K  As Chair 
3b—Neave A  6a—Olivia S 
4a—Toby T   6b—Martha A 

VISIT www.parkspringprimary.co.uk  
for more information about what we have been up to in school and up and coming events. 

 
 

 

Your child’s school has entered in the November Numeracy 
Challenge. This is a global mathematics challenge focused on 

using Live Mathletics. Students take part in 60-second races 
that test the speed and accuracy of their mathematics 

fluency skills. Prizes are awarded for top performing schools. 

LOST PROPERTY 
All lost property 
needs to be 
claimed by 19 
November 2021. 
After that date we 
will be donating it 
to the Leeds 
School Uniform  
Ex-
change. 

 

 

 

There is also a free Mathletics 

app for tablet devices that stu-

dents can use to access Math-

letics from anywhere. All of their 

activities are recorded and will be 

synced with their main Mathletics 

account. 

The app is available for iPad 

 

http://www.parkspringprimary.co.uk

